
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

April 4, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase LPS Merchandise 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of Livonia Public Schools merchandise from MBS Incorporated, South 
Lyon, Michigan for an amount not to exceed $94,850.00. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The district solicited multiple quotes and did significant research to compare price, 
quality, ability to host an online ordering platform, and ability to deliver to 30 locations 
across the district.  The district is going with the lowest price vendor for the desired 
items.  Smaller purchases have been placed with this vendor in the past and the district 
has been very pleased with the quality and level of service.  District legal counsel has 
confirmed that securing multiple quotes fulfills our legal obligations for an order of this 
nature.   
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
General Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Alison Smith, Director of Finance 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attachment 


